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Overview

Some of our customers have received the following email about changes with Shopify - 

No Fixes Necessary

We updated our integration with these changes in a past update. Our Shopify Integration is

current up to the 2023-10 version.

We will be pushing a hotfix so that the version number correlates properly, and this should

stop the false notifications.

If you are experiencing any Shopify issues related to this or cannot sync, please don't hesitate to

reach out to support@ordertime.com.

 We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this issue.

[Action required] Apps on your Shopify store require
updating before January 2, 2024

[Action required] Apps on your Shopify store require updating before January 2, 2024⚠




